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August 2, 2018


May 30, 2023





Dear Friend,





We are excited to be planning our first golf outing to raise funds that will support the services we provide to individuals in our community who are blind or visually impaired. This is a great opportunity to network with community members interested in our mission of educating and empowering individuals who are blind or visually impaired to live independently.  Our goal is to raise $5,000 at our inaugural event at the Hiland Golf Course on August 26, 2023.  





Your support as a sponsor will help us offset costs to offer transportation to medical appointments, life skills training, employment training, peer support, and social activities for individuals with visual impairments.  Our focus is to make independence possible and raise awareness about accessibility for individuals who are blind or visually impaired.  





The Chip in for Sight Golf Outing will be held on Friday, August 26, 2023, at the Hiland Golf Course 106 Saint Wendelin Rd. Butler, PA 16002.  Our event will be a shotgun start at 9 AM, with a hot dog and chips at the turn and a buffet dinner afterward.  You can expect a putting contest, the longest drive, and the closest to the pin.  First place team will win $300.00 and second-place team will win $150.00.  We will also have a 50/50 and basket auction to try your luck at!





Attached you will find information about several different ways you can help us raise funds so that we can continue providing services that help individuals with blindness and visual impairments take back their independence! 





Event sponsorships








All business donors will be recognized at the event and through publications of The Blind Association.  Every donor is very important in making the services available for individuals with blindness and visual impairments.  





Thank you so much for the interest you have shown in The Blind Association that serves Butler and Armstrong Counties.  It is greatly appreciated.  





Sincerely,











Jennifer Bindernagel, DSW


Executive Director











Member Agency: Pennsylvania Association for the Blind, Pennsylvania Industries for the Blind and Handicapped

